
 

WOODLANDS FAMILY 
PRACTICE 

AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 
NEW FEMALE GP 

 
Dr Ywande Ajakaiye has recently joined our 
practice, working in our Gillingham surgery. She has 
settled in very well and is already very popular with 
our patients. 

 
NURSING TEAM NEWS 
 
Some of you may already 
know our Health Care 
Assistant, Joy Adams, 
recently left us. We wish 
her all the best for the 
future. 

WAITING 
ROOMS 
 
We are currently 
looking at ways we 
can brighten up our 
waiting room areas. 
If you have any 
suggestions please 
let us know. We 
would also like to 
display any pictures 
or photos you may 
have spare or even 
paintings your 
children may have 
done. 

FAMILY & FRIENDS QUESTIONNAIRE 
 
Over the next few months we will be asking patients to 
complete a family and friends questionnaire. Your 
feedback is important to the practice, so please try to 
complete one if you can. 

EXTENDED HOURS 
 
Reminder – We have extended hours at our Gillingham 
surgery on Mondays 6.30pm-7.30pm & Thursdays 7.00am-
7.45am. 
We also have extended hours at our Rainham surgery on 
Tuesdays & Wednesdays 7.00am-7.45am. 

Please visit our practice website:- www.woodlandsfamilypractice.nhs.uk, where you will find 
lots of useful information about the practice. You can also order prescriptions, book appointments 
etc. 

If you have any ideas for the practice please tell Jo, our Practice Manager, and she will 
happily try to use them! 

http://www.woodlandsfamilypractice.nhs.uk/

